
Meet the Buyer Event 
Scottish & Southern Electricity Networks

Alyth Substation Project

Scottish & Southern Electricity Networks (SSEN Transmission) will shortly 
be beginning construction works on a new 275/400kV substation 
project in the Meigle area. As part of this project, we are welcoming 
local businesses to attend this informal Microsoft Teams meeting to 
engage with our Principal Contractor to exchange details to further 
discuss out with this introduction the possible business opportunities for 
the local supply chain that may be available. 

This project has the potential to create local business opportunities 
in the following fields; accommodation, security, catering, cleaning 
services, aggregate services, local labour services, road gritting, building 
and wholesaler merchants and others. We would encourage any local 
businesses to attend the session and discuss what possible business 
opportunities there are with our Principal Contractor.

Microsoft Teams Meeting 

Tuesday 9th March 2021

 16:00 – 18:00

@ssencommunity

Meet the Buyer
Event

If you would like to discuss the event in more detail, or join the session please contact our 
Community Liaison Manager, Louise Anderson: louise.anderson@sse.com.


